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August 2020 
 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 
Greetings to you from Buenos Aires, Argentina in the name of our lord and Savior Jesus Christ! 
Ever since March 15th we here in the greater metropolitan area of the city of Buenos Aires have been 
in one stage or another of lock down mode due to the Covid 19 virus. 
 
Though this came suddenly and unexpectedly upon us, it is only now that we are beginning to hear 
of people that we know as having been infected by it.  This includes a couple of pastors and 
missionaries.  So far, to the praise of our Lord we have been kept in good health! 
 
We have stayed inside except for when we need groceries, medicine or assist the brethren of the 
congregation.  We continue with our Church services through YouTube, and young people’s meeting 
through Zoom.  Some of our people are working from home, others involved in what is considered to 
be essential services go to their jobs part time, others every day. 
 
By the grace of God, the Church has been able to continue with our missionary commitments, send 
extra offerings to cope with these “special times”, and even begin supporting a new missionary 
family that is ministering in a province called Santiago del Estero.  What a blessing is to receive 
testimonies of people being won to Christ in that province, two more souls in Mendoza, six in Entre 
Rios, one in Neuquén, twelve in the Philippines.  It makes our heart rejoice for every dime invested in 
Missions!  Glory to God! 
 
A couple of weeks ago while dealing with a man that was emptying a septic tank at our son-in-law’s 
home, God moved in that man’s heart.  We gave him a gospel tract, as we have done other times 
thru the years. This time he came back asking some questions and sharing his burdens.  After 
sharing the gospel with him, Oscar Catinelli (52 years old) asked Christ to come into his heart and be 
his Savior. He came to take care of our waste...and God took care of his!  Isn’t our Lord wonderful?!  
Please pray for him. 
 
Well, God is teaching us so many things thru these unusual times.  Among those is the fact that his 
hand is not shortened that he cannot save.  We may be limited, but God certainly is not! 
 
We want to express our gratitude for your love shown for our Savior and to us in praying and faithfully 
supporting us in these “special times”.  We truly appreciate it.  May God richly bless you! 
 
Yours for souls. . . In Argentina, 
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